
 
 
 
                                                            
 
                                                                     June 21, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Antonio Delgado 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1007 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Congressman Delgado: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the Military Spouse Hiring 
Act (H.R.2912). This bill expands the Work Opportunity Tax Credit (WOTC) to include the 
hiring of a qualified military spouse. Active duty military spouses are disenfranchised segment of 
the population due to the sacrifices they make in support of their active duty military spouse. 
This tax credit will greatly assist those spouses seeking employment.  
 
          The Association appreciates your dedication to Active Duty issues. The FRA point of 
contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
THOMAS J. SNEE 

National Executive Director 
 
 
TJS:bc:dt 


